
NORTHERN ARIZONA HUMAN RIGHTS COMMITTEE (NAHRC) 

MEETING OF THE SITE VISIT SUBCOMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

DECEMBER 3, 2017 

3PM LITTLE AMERICA HOTEL 

 

1. Meeting was called to order at 3:10pm by Dorothy O’Brien, 

Subcommittee Chair 

2. Introductions and Welcome, Attending NAHRC Board of Directors 

(BOD): Dorothy O’Brien, Keran O’Brien, Ann Gunty, Sue Hernandez 

(NAHRC BOD paperwork in process), Cory Krueger, MD (NAHRC 

paperwork to be submitted) Dr. Krueger is a Geriatrician with active 

practice in the Verde Valley serving vulnerable adult population and 

has interest in participating on the Site Visit Subcommittee. 

3. Documents provided by Yisel Sanchez, “Site Visit Procedures” and 

“Board and Care Checklist” were then circulated and discussed line 

by line. Those documents with our comments are attached in this 

communication and respectfully submitted for discussion to the 

NAHRC with the expectation that a final version will then be sent on 

for approval by AZDHS. 

 

12/13/17- Submitted by Dorothy O’Brien,  

12/18/17-Approved by Committee 

Chair Site Visit Subcommittee NAHRC 

 


